
 

 

CITY HALL • 224 WEST BUFFALO • NEW BUFFALO, MICHIGAN 49117 
269.469.1500  •  FAX 269.469.7917 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 
 
To the qualified electors of the City of New Buffalo, County of Berrien, State of Michigan: 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public accuracy test for the electronic equipment that will be used for the 
August 2, 2022 primary election is schedule for: 
 

Tuesday, July 19, 2022 
at 2:00 p.m. 

New Buffalo City Hall 
224 W. Buffalo Street 

New Buffalo, MI 49117 
 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer programming used to 
tabulate the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of Michigan election law. 
 

Amy Fidler, City Clerk 
City of New Buffalo 

 
 
Posted Date: July 15, 2022 


